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October 11, 2011 
 
Randall M. Skigen, President 
Stamford Board of Representatives 
888 Washington Boulevard 
P.O. Box 10152 
Stamford, CT  06904-2152 
 
Dear Mr. Skigen: 
 
As Co-Chairs of the City of Stamford Redistricting Commission, we are pleased to 
enclose our Final Report to the Board of Representatives.  Attached you will find: 

1) a map showing the boundaries, as approved by the Redistricting Commission, 
and 

2) a written description of the districts’ boundaries, which we encourage the Board 
of Reps carefully proofread to ensure it is consistent with the census block 
assignments. 

 
Cindy Barber has a list of all Stamford census blocks and how they are assigned to 
districts.  This list drives both the map and, in turn, the written descriptions. 
 
The Redistricting Commission has met six times since May 10, 2011 and has spent 
many hours to produce this Final Report.  Our goals were to:  

1) create districts that were as equal in population as possible, 

2) maintain logical neighborhood and geographic boundaries, 

3) not dilute minority representation, and 

4) minimize disruption to existing districts. 
 
We believe the final plan meets these criteria. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve the City of Stamford through this Commission. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
David R. Martin, Co-Chair   Vincent Freccia, Co-Chair 
/val 

http://www.boardofreps.org/commissions/redistricting/maps/mtg20110908.pdf
http://www.boardofreps.org/committees/special/2011redistricting/items/redistricting2011_munidescriptions.pdf

